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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 24, 1958

Mr. Jason Kellahin
Kellahin & Fox

P.O. Box 1713

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kellahin;

On behalf of your client, Amerada Petroleum Corporation,
we enclose two copies of Order R-1209 issued June 20, 1958, by the
0il Conservation Commission in Case 1452, which was heard on May

28th at Santa Fe before an examiner,

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr,
Secretary - Director

Encls.



